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1 August 2022 

Penny Young 

Librarian  

House of Commons  

London 

SW1A 0AA 

 
 

 
Dear Penny,  
 
Please see attached letter to Lord Adonis dated 13 May. I would be grateful if this 
could be deposited in the Libraries of both Houses.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 

 
BARONESS BARRAN 

 
PARLIAMENTARY UNDER-SECRETARY OF STATE 


